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Deadwood Water Supply Line Replacement 

• Halme plans to mobilization in and begin work the week of March 10th. 
• We are working with the lab to set up on-site safety training for that week. 
• The contractor is expected to finish by June 1, 2025, completion date. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


